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Reduced risk of harm to the 
public associated with the 
practice of regulated health 
professions. 

Assurance that registered 
health practitioners are 
suitably trained and qualified 
to practise in a competent 
and ethical manner. 

Increased public confidence 
in the effective and efficient 
regulation of health 
practitioners. 

Increased public benefit from 
the use of our data for 
practitioner regulation, 
health workforce planning 
and research. 

Improved access to 
healthcare through our 
contribution to a more 
sustainable health workforce 

Our Vision 

Safe and quality healthcare delivered by 
competent pharmacists 

Our Values 

We act in the interest of public health and safety 

We work collaboratively to deliver high quality health regulation 

We promote safety and quality in health practice 

Our decisions are fair and just 

We are accountable for our decisions and actions 

Our processes are transparent and consistent 

We seek to continuously improve the quality of our policies and 
work practices 

Our Mission 

To regulate pharmacists in the public 
interest 

Key strategic priorities 

1. Ensure the registration of pharmacists who are suitably trained and qualified, to practise in a competent and 
ethical manner 

2. Respond effectively to notifications about the health, conduct and performance of pharmacists 

3. Engender the confidence and respect of the public, pharmacists and key stakeholders in the National 
Registration and Accreditation Scheme and be the recognised leader in the regulation of pharmacists 

4. Contribute to a sustainable pharmacy workforce strategy that meets the future needs of the Australian 
community 

5. Practise effective and contemporary governance in line with our regulatory obligations 

 


